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ABSTRACT: Fibre reinforced concrete (FRC) research has been carried out at the University of British Columbia for about the past thirty years. The emphasis in this paper is on three of the major areas of research: better ways of characterizing the effects of fibres on the toughness of concrete; the properties of FRC under impact loading; and the use of hybrid fibre systems. These research areas are discussed largely in terms of the work carried out by our many graduate students over this period of time. The paper concludes with a discussion of possible future developments of this technology.

